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December 21, 2012 

 

TO:  Each Member of the Commission 

 

FROM: Bob Braitman 

Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT: LAFCO Project and Meetings Update  

 

This is an informational report.  No action is necessary.   

 

This is a periodic report of LAFCO staff activities.  The last report was on November 26, 2012.  

 

Approved Proposals 

 

Cavaletto Annexation to the Goleta Sanitary District (LAFCO 12-5) was approved by the 

Commission on September 6.  We will record the annexation when the map and legal description 

being reviewed by the County Surveyor are found to be acceptable.  

 

Cieneguitas Reorganization to the City of Santa Barbara with related special district detachments 

(LAFCO 12-4) approved by the Commission on November 1 was recorded on December 6.  

 

Palmer Annexation to Goleta Sanitary District (LAFCO 12-6) was approved by the Commission 

on November 1.  We think it can be recorded within the next week.  

 

LAFCO Staff Meetings and Activities 

 

1. At my request David Lackie of the County Planning and Development Department met 

with me on November 27 for a briefing and discussion of the agricultural buffer policy 

that is being considered by the County.  

 

2. On December 4 staff met LAFCO Commissioner-elect Jim Richardson at the Solvang 

City Hall for a general orientation to the Commission and its responsibilities.  

 

3. The Commission met on December 6 in Santa Barbara.  

 

4. On December 7 staff participated in the CALAFCO Legislative Committee meeting in 

Sacramento.  
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5. On December 12 staff met with Chris Rich of the Goleta Water District staff to provide 

requested information regarding the La Cumbre Mutual Water Company.  

 

6. On December 13 staff responded to the County regarding the application for the proposed 

Quail H. Trust Lot Line Adjustment.  

 

7. On December 19, at his request, staff conferred with Whitt Hollis regarding a pending 

annexation to the Goleta Sanitary District and the proposed Summit View Homes project 

that is being considered for possible annexation to the City of Lompoc.  

 

8. The next Commission meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 3 in Santa Barbara.  

 

9. An orientation meeting for newly elected officials is scheduled for January 31 in 

Buellton.  A list of these officials is attached.  

 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 

cc: Bill Dillon, LAFCO Legal Counsel 

 

 


